August 23,2024

Holding our elected officials responsible for their behavior isn't disrespectful. This isn't just
about one social media post. This is about a pattern of mean, rude and hateful social media
posts over the past several years. Refusing to respond to the public's concerns with urgency is
disrespectful. Using your "rules", traditions and "decorum" as excuses for not taking action is
disrespectful. Denigrating women is disrespectful. Misogynoir is disrespectful. Homophobia
and racism are disrespectful. Deceit is disrespectful. We are not going to just "move on". Bill
Formica must resign and the rest of the Board must take accountability for this mess.

Join us Thursday 8/29 at 6 PM at the Indian Valley Middle School.

Sincerely,

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Souderton Area For All
info@soudertonareaforall.org

www.soudertonareaforall.org




